
Adult and Youth Connect Hour 9:00 AM

Praise & Worship
including child care and MVC 
Kids

10:15 AM

Worship Service Childcare 
(Beginning at 10:00am) 
Infant - Age 3

Gospel Project for Kids 
(Dismissed early in service)
Age 4 - 5th Grade

Ladies Fellowship
Living Word

April 2, 

Free WiFi: Password - mvcguest

Sunday Morning Schedule

Connect Hour Classes 
 Sunday  9 - 10AM

P.O. Box 222, 
Glenwood Springs, CO, 81602 

www.mvcglenwood.org 
office@mvcglenwood.org 

970-945-8328 

Sunday Service 10AM-11:30AM 
Office Hours  M-Th 10AM-4PM 

Journey With Us Through The Gospel

May 28 - Shadrach, Meshach, and Abednego

The inward disposition of brokenness is counter-intuitive.  And 
yet out of the soil of that inward disposition can flow a beauty 
that is compelling.  A high profile religious leader once invited 
Jesus into home, but during that visit the host offered to Jesus 

none of the courtesies that a host of that day might offer.  
However, a woman who was an uninvited guest to that party 
offered to Jesus an extravagance of kindness.  What was the 
difference?  The contrast between the two characters helps to 

illustrate a meaningful link between inward brokenness and 
what we might call, "grateful love."  What can we learn from 

this New Testament story, and how could it impact the way we 
see and relate to Jesus in 2017?

Blessing Out of Brokenness: Part 2 
"Brokenness Prompts Grateful Love" 

Luke 7:36-50

http://www.mvcglenwood.org
mailto:office@mvcglenwood.org
http://www.mvcglenwood.org
mailto:office@mvcglenwood.org


Please Pray for the family of Ken Golden 
There will be a funeral service on June 3 at 1 PM for Ken. 
Keep Joan and his family in your prayers. Cards may be 
sent to the family at: 0332 Meadow Lane, Glenwood 
Springs. They are also happy to take calls at 
970-945-5377. 

Women Encouraging Women 
Summer study starts June 1. For more information see 
the inserts in the foyer.  

Opportunities to Help 
We are in need of more individuals to help in the 
following areas on Sunday mornings. Please contact the 
office if you would like to help. (office@mvcglenwood.org 
or 945-8328) 
Computer and sound techs 
Announcements 
Communion ushers 
Children's Ministry (Kids Corner, teaching, nursery) 
Clean up after service or food prior to service 

Let Us Pray With You of For You 
Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 

At Mountain View we have a prayer group of over 130 
people ready to pray for your needs, no matter how 
small, or how many.  The prayer group is committed to 
confidentiality.  This is not a group for gossip, but for 
committed people who will lift up your need prayerfully 
because they believe God answers prayer and they love 
the Body of Christ. 

If you have a prayer need, there are several ways you 
can communicate your need.  Write the need on the back 
of a CONNECT card at church, e-mail the office 
(office@mvcglenwood.org) or e-mail the Prayer Team 
(prayer@mvcglenwood.org). If you wish to remain 
anonymous just note that with your request.

If you would like to be baptized or help with the 
event, notify the church office. 

Pastor Tim's Contact Information 
Tim@mvcglenwood.org

If you wish to call, you may call the 
church office. Phone messages must 

be left on the office voice mail.
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